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Vision 

The vision of Right Choice School is to 

build a foundation by inspiring success 

and igniting all students potential. 

Mission 

Meet the unique educational, social, and 

emotional needs of our diverse student 

population that will encourage students 

to embrace lifelong learning and be 

college and career ready.  

We empower students to develop skills 

necessary for success in a global society. 

Right Choice School focuses on 

developing the “whole student” by 

emphasizing transferable skills leading 

to academic success and productive 

citizenship.  
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This year as a School Improvement 

Council we identified three key areas 

that we are going to work on in order to 

improve Right Choice School. Our 

primary focus going forward is going to 

be working towards improving End of 

Course Exam scores. Second we feel 

that our NWEA MAP scores are below 

where they should be. And third we want 

to work towards better staff retention. 

During this school year we saw an 

improvement in some areas of the 

NWEA MAP test given to middle school 

students taken during the winter testing 

session. We are still waiting for the 

results of our high school student’s End 

of Course Exams. And we have filled 

vacancies that were left over from the 

end of the 2014-2015 school year for 

next school year. 

      This was our first year as a school. 

At the start of the school year we knew 

that we would be working with a very 

high at risk of dropping out population 

of students. We offer a blended learning 

model, which is a mix between teacher 

taught instruction and lessons on the 

computer. We use this model to give 

students the chance to work at their own 

pace. Moving forward we are going to 

 

 

 

 

continue using this model in our 

classrooms. We are also going to put 

incentives in place for students who are 

making NWEA MAP and End of Course 

test goals. We already have a really 

awesome core group of staff in place at 

Right Choice School. Moving forward I 

would like to see these staff members 

receive extra training on blended 

learning and the successful 

implementation of blended learning in 

the classroom. 

      We also started a school house 

system as a way of helping and teaching 

students how to do the right thing and 

help out the community. At the end of 

every month which ever house has 

earned the most merits gets to participate 

in an afternoon celebration. These 

celebrations usually include food, music, 

and some games. 

     Next school year Right Choice 

School will be changing its name to 

Islands Academy. The student body 

asked for the name change because 

Right Choice is a name that is strongly 

associated with the districts disciplinary 

program. Right Choice will remain the 

name of the discipline program.  



 

 

 


